
 WEEKLY NEWS BITES 
 NO PLACE FOR HATE  

 Know someone in Year 11?  

Please remind them that it is 

our Open Event next Tuesday 

23    October  from 6pm    

 IMPORTANT INFO   
 ABOUT EXAMS  

 POLITICS AFFECT YOU! 

Here at HNC we are proud of our status as the number one organisation in the UK for Equality 
and Diversity. This week is National Hate Crime Awareness Week and during this week we 
would like to remind all students of the importance of speaking out if you see any incident of 
a hate crime within College. The posters around College highlight who you can speak to if you 
have any concerns. 
The www.stophateuk.org website also has lots of useful resources and information about how 
you can get involved and report a hate crime outside of College too. 

Please take a look at the exams 
guide on Moodle. This contains lots 
of information about exams, and is 
relevant to all students. 

The guide contains a range of essential 
information, and it is important that 
you take the time to read it. 

It can be downloaded here:  
www.huddnewcoll.ac.uk/student-life/
Exams 

Politics affect all aspects of your life, and here at College we want 
to support you to get involved and understand the issues that 
matter. We have a range of opportunities to support you with 
this, and would like to highlight:

• An event this Friday 19th October in Huddersfield where you 
can find out about Youth Parliament. Visit  https://tinyurl.com/
y7k5j4y3 for details 
• Don’t forget you can pose your questions to local leaders via 
the Kirklees Leaders Question Time. You could raise your issues, 
and find out why decisions are taken. Visit https://tinyurl.com/
yc7foens for further information 
• We have two tickets for a special event on Monday 12th 
November with former Prime Minister the Rt Hon Gordon 
Brown. Register your interest in a free ticket with Lee Speight 
l.speight@huddnewcoll.ac.uk 
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